
 

 
 
HOLCIM (US) INC. 
Closed Sites, Real Estate & Remediation 
1435 Ford Avenue, Alpena, MI 49707 
OFFICE: (989) 916-9637 Email: travis.weide@holcim.com 

May 30, 2025 
 
Ms. Jocelyn Carter  
Environmental Protection Specialist  
Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety  
1313 Sherman St, Suite 215  
Denver, CO 80203 
 
Re: Holcim (US) Inc., Beottcher Limestone Quarry, Permit M-1977-348 
 
Subject: Extension Request for Completion of Adequacy Review Actions 
 
Dear Ms. Carter: 
 
Holcim received an Adequacy Review letter dated April 10, 205 for the Full/Final Release Request (SL-1) for the 
Boettcher Limestone Quarry that was inspected by yourself and Mr. Mike Toelle on April 2, 2025.  In the 
Adequacy Review letter there is one review item that is taking some time to complete.  This item pertains to the 
existence of a pipeline on the north end of Pond C that required an evaluation of whether this pipe was necessary 
for future use or was needing to be removed.  After investigation into the history it has been determined that the 
pipe needs to be removed from the site.  A contracting company has been identified and selected and we are 
scheduling the work for the first two weeks in June.   
 
I believe the actions are to be completed within 60-days of the site inspection.  Please accept this letter as a request 
for extension to complete this outstanding action, and provide you with a formal response to the Adequacy Review.  
It would be greatly appreciated if the response due date could be extended to COB, Friday, June 20, 2025. 
 
I look forward to your response, but should you have any questions or like to discuss, please don’t hesitate to 
contact me by phone: (989) 916-9637 or by email: travis.weide@holcim.com.   
 
Respectfully, 
 
Holcim (US) Inc. 

 
Travis B. Weide 
Sr. Manager, U.S. Real Estate 
 
Cc:  Amy Eschberger, DMRS 
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